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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 13th March
Monday    OFF SCHOOL ST. PATRICK’S DAY
Tuesday  OFF SCHOOL ST. PATRICK’S DAY

 Wednesday  PE (All classes)
Thursday   Irish Language Class
Friday     Green Day
World Book Day

Thank you to every family in the school who participated so fully in World Book Day events in the school! It was a great day and we were so impressed with how well each of the children were able to talk about their characters.  Well done to our costume winners in Miss Mc Rory’s room – Thomas Elliot in Mrs Gallagher’s/ Mrs Boyd’s room: Codie.  

Futsal

P6-7 boys attended a Futsal tournament on Tuesday. This is a type of soccer & the boys were outstanding in their efforts and sporting attitude. Our boys played very well and although they were up against very tough opposition they gave it their all and performed admirably in each match. 

Financial Capability Week

We had a fantastic week last week celebrating Financial Capability Week. The tuck shop proved once again to be a huge success and it was lovely to watch the children decide how to spend their money wisely, look for a bargain and even haggle over the prices. I would like to thank Mrs Grenaghan, Maggie and Miss McRory with their help in the organisation of the tuck shop and the making of the homemade soup and pancakes. 

Danske Bank visited Miss McRory’s classroom on Thursday to teach them about spending money wisely, budgeting and saving. These are very valuable life skills and we hope that although the children are young, nevertheless they will be beginning to think about how they spend their money.
Science Week

This week is National Science Week in schools. Mrs Boyd has been delivering STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) lessons to both classes throughout the year and has been focusing on the work of engineers this week. The children have entered a STEM competition – ‘If You Were An Engineer What Would You Do?’ and have been busy inventing prototypes. Our local papers have visited the school this week and have taken pictures of our fantastic STEM work-these should be published in the Ulster Herald over the next few weeks.

Coronavirus 
There has been no directive from the Department of Education or CCMS to close schools in Northern Ireland yet, so we will remain open until we hear otherwise. In the event that we have to close we will alert you via text, our school website and Facebook page. We pray that the Coronavirus will stay away from us and all of our loved ones and that God will keep us all safe and healthy.
We have prepared work for both classes in the event that we will close and will send home with the children just in case. The children can also access Mathletics online.

Green Day

Thanks to everyone who dressed up in green today donated to the Sands Bereavement Charity. We have just realised that P1&2 went home on Wednesday without their notes so we will repeat Green day next Friday. 
Snack Money

Snack money for this term  (£7.00) is now due. There are still a few people who have forgotten to pay last term. 
Wedding Celebrations
We would like to take this opportunity to wish Maggies daughter Charlene and fiancée Steven the best of luck, good wishes and God’s blessing on their Wedding Day next Friday. I am sure Maggie will be a very proud not to mention glamourous Mother of the Bride.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

